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With our safe arrival policy in place, we ask that parents notify the school before 

attendance is taken in the morning (8:35 am) if your child is going to be absent for 

any reason.  This will prevent an absentee voice mail message from going out un-

necessarily and help us track your child’s attendance accurately.  Students who 

arrive after this time are marked tardy and must sign in at the office. 

Thank you to everyone who 

supported our potato fundraiser in 

December. 

The Home & School fundraiser was a 

success thanks to students & parents 

who worked hard to sell tickets. 

Thank You!   

Dates to Remember: 

January 21   Home & School Meeting @ 6:30 

pm 

January 22   PSSC Meeting @ 6:00 pm 

January 24   AES Literacy Day 

January 27   National Family Literacy Day 

January 29   RCMP Classroom Presentations 

about online safety. 

Just a reminder……. 

Online cafeteria orders, as determined by Chartwells, 

must be submitted before 8:00 am each day.  Please 

indicate in your child’s communication book if your 

intentions are to have your child go to the cafeteria 

for hot lunch as online orders are only accessible to 

Chartwell employees. Chartwells staff cannot extend 

credit or accept lunch orders on good faith. 

Winter clothes 

are NECESSARY  

A Community Educator from the RCMP is coming to visit classrooms to give presentations about 
internet and social media safety. These presentations will be very child-friendly and appropri-
ate to the age level of the students.   


